Minutes of the meeting of the
Dundalk Cycling Alliance
7th February 2018

1/	Attendance
· Laim, Tony, Pat Mulholand, Ollan and Pat Kilboy with apologies from Sorcha.

2/	Minutes
· The minutes of the January 2018 meeting were read. Tony proposed and Pat seconded their adoption. They were duly adopted and signed.

3/	Matters arising
· There were no matters arising.

4/	Finance
· Liam proposed and Pat K seconded that Glyde Technology be paid for website services. Tony will ring Fiona to obtain a cheque and pass it on to Glyde Technology.

5/	Website.
· Pat Kilboy saw praise of the DCA website on a Belfast base body for the successful promotion work done by the DCA.

6/	Great Eastern Greenway Extension
· Tony and Liam reported on their meeting with the Chief Executive of Louth CoCo, Joan Martin and Frank Pentony. Tony gave the presentation and emphasised the jobs in tourism that extending the greenway from Cooley to Drogheda would bring.
· Laim stressed the health benefits using the Greenway would bring and pointed out that Waterford, Westmeath and Mayo all have long successful scenic cycle ways while Louth has one a fraction of the length of the other exemplars.
· Liam outlined a plan to gather more support for the plan and to meet with other significant people who can help us achieve our objective.

7/	Dundalk Cycle Lanes
· Pat Mulholland gave a report on his meeting with a councillor in connection with the Clanbrassil Street – Bridge Street refurbishment. Ollan proposed a diagram which he will submit to the local newspapers. The diagram and explanation will show how cycle lanes would enhance this development.

8/	AOB
There was no AOB.


8/	Next meeting
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The next meeting - Wednesday 7th March 2018 in Liams’s house from 20:00 to 21:30 hrs.

Liam Kieran
Chair DCA.
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